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Subject: Online Submission

13/07/2020

MR Harry Moxham

1 Inglebar AVE

Allambie Heights NSW 2100
bilbyinfo@gmail.com

RE: DA2020/0552 - 181 Allambie Road ALLAMBIE HEIGHTS NSW 2100

To The Assessing Officer, The Plans to develop at 181 Allambie Rd will have endless negative
affects on the ecosystem surrounding the area. There are too many species that will be
endangered from the development around the crest of the peninsula. There will be runoff from
constriction that will destroy the habitats of critical and unique wildlife species that are already
at risk. | propose that any further construction above the Manly Damn area should be rejected.

Kind Regards, Harry



